
ADVISORY TO ALL PARENTS 

As a part of the Blissfield Community Schools district pest management 

program, it is our goal to reduce pesticides as much as possible. While it 

may be necessary to apply a pesticide, our program does not rely on 
routine pesticide application .You have the right to be informed prior to any 

pesticide application made to the school buildings and grounds. In certain 

emergencies, (example: bees nest) pesticides may be applied without prior 

notice; however you will be notified following any such application. You 

will receive advance notice of the application of a pesticide, other than bait 

or gel at your child’s school. This advance notice of the application will be 

given 48 hours before the application. The Blissfield Community Schools 

will post at all Entrances and the common areas located adjacent to the 

building office and on our school web page. Parents are also entitled to 

receive this notice by first-class United States mail postmarked at least 3 

days before the application. If you would like to be notified by mail please 

fill out the form below and return to the Facilities Department attention to: 

Scott Abbott
630 South Lane 
Blissfield, MI 49228 

Parent/Guardian _______________________________________________ 

Street Address _________________________________________________ 

City _______________________________Zip Code __________________ 

Telephone:  ___________________________________________________  


